
  

 
  

  

UNT Police Crime Alert 
 

Saturday, Oct. 7, 2023 
 

On Saturday, Oct. 7, 2023, UNT Police received two separate reports of 
attempted vehicle thefts occurring on campus. Both vehicles were parked on the 

fifth floor of the Highland Street Parking Garage. UNT Police believe the crimes 
occurred sometime between the evening hours of Oct. 6, and the afternoon 
hours of Oct. 7. 

This is still an active investigation, and UNT Police encourage anyone with 
knowledge of the crimes to please come forward. 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS: 

• Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to the police by 

dialing 911. 
• Take your vehicle’s keys; do not leave them in or on your vehicle. 
• Keeping your doors locked is the first step to deterring a thief. 

• Be alert. Always be aware of your surroundings. 

 

If you have any information about this incident and wish to report it, 
you can do so at 940-565-3006. Information also can be reported 
anonymously at 940-369-TIPS (8477). 

   

  

 


